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Advanced Topics in Fractional Differential
Equations 2023-05-11

this book explores fractional differential equations with a fixed point
approach the authors highlight the existence uniqueness and stability
results for various classes of fractional differential equations all of
the problems in the book also deal with some form of of the well known
hilfer fractional derivative which unifies the riemann liouville and
caputo fractional derivatives classical and new fixed point theorems
associated with the measure of noncompactness in banach spaces as well as
several generalizations of the gronwall s lemma are employed as tools the
book is based on many years of research in this area and provides
suggestions for further study as well the authors have included
illustrations in order to support the readers understanding of the
concepts presented includes illustrations in order to support readers
understanding of the presented concepts approaches the topic of
fractional differential equations while employing fixed point theorems as
tools presents novel results which build upon previous literature and
many years of research by the authors

Development and Application of Bituminous
Materials for Civil Infrastructures 2021-10-22

this book offers the autobiographical reflections of prominent women
school psychologists who are at or near completion of their careers it
demonstrates the varied and diverse journeys of these women in their own
words the volume examines the ways in which leading women in the field
have evolved from primarily frontline service providers to full
contributors at all levels of the profession chapters offer insights into
school psychology movers and shakers and explores how many found a home
in academia where they became trainers of the next generation in addition
chapters examine the opportunities and restraints that these women
leaders confronted across the years the book celebrates the success of
these women and encourages both women and men to pursue roles in the
profession women leaders in school psychology is an informative read for
graduate students and scientist practitioners as well as researchers
professors and other professionals in child and school psychology
educational policy and politics family studies social work public health
clinical and developmental psychology and all related psychology mental
health and education disciplines

Women Leaders in School Psychology 2020-08-24

sgn the apsc exam assam veterinary officer block veterinary officer exam
veterinary science subject practice sets covers objective questions with
answers

APSC Exam-Assam Veterinary Officer-Block
Veterinary Officer Exam-Veterinary Science
Subject Practice Sets 2024-03-17

it is time for a new narrative on schools in australia the alignment
premium proposes its major features analysis of approaches in 13
countries including most of the world s top performers provides 15
benchmarks against which australia s performance is assessed findings
include

The Alignment Premium 2018-11-01

in today s modernized world the field of healthcare has seen significant
practical innovations with the implementation of computational
intelligence approaches and soft computing methods these two concepts
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present various solutions to complex scientific problems and imperfect
data issues this has made both very popular in the medical profession
there are still various areas to be studied and improved by these two
schemes as healthcare practices continue to develop computational
intelligence and soft computing applications in healthcare management
science is an essential reference source that discusses the
implementation of soft computing techniques and computational methods in
the various components of healthcare telemedicine and public health
featuring research on topics such as analytical modeling neural networks
and fuzzy logic this book is ideally designed for software engineers
information scientists medical professionals researchers developers
educators academicians and students

Application of Neural Technology to Neuro-
Management and Neuro-Marketing 2020-04-03

despite not being a disease in and of itself antibiotic resistance could
be considered the global epidemic of modern times since it produces the
failure to prevent and treat many infectious diseases this can ultimately
lead to untreatable microbial infections becoming more widespread and
this will significantly increase morbidity and mortality this worldwide
problem is estimated to cause millions of deaths per year and could
become an even more significant menace to humanity than established
illnesses such as cancer in february 2017 the world health organization
who published a list of antibiotic resistant priority pathogens a
catalogue of 12 families of bacteria which pose the greatest threat to
human health and acinetobacter baumannii is leading the list the most
critical group includes multidrug resistant bacteria which pose a
particular threat in hospitals nursing homes and among patients whose
care requires devices such as ventilators and blood catheters this group
includes acinetobacter pseudomonas and various enterobacteriaceae and
they are often associated with deadly infections such as bloodstream
infections and pneumonia furthermore these bacteria have become resistant
to a large number of antibiotics including carbapenems and third
generation cephalosporins the best available antibiotics for treating
multidrug resistant bacteria a baumannii is a particularly worrisome
example and demands attention this pathogen turned into a menace to
humans during the late 70s likely as a result of intense antibiotic use
in hospital settings and became one of the microorganisms that are
challenging the antibiotic era its extreme genome plasticity combined
with mechanisms of horizontal genetic transfer have played a key role in
the evolution of this microorganism as well as its adaptability to
unfavorable environments however its pathophysiology as well as the
mechanisms leading to its success as a pathogen are not that simple to
unveil however what is clear is that the triad of host pathogen
environment is crucial in selection and establishment of multidrug
resistant clones and outbreaks indeed there are still many aspects of
this pathogen that require a deeper understanding not only regarding
mechanisms of resistance but also its global pathophysiology for example
basic understanding of transmission mechanisms knowledge of external
factors modulating persistence of the pathogen genetic effects on host
susceptibility and infectiousness mechanisms of pathogenicity and their
dynamics and genetic variation of the pathogen affecting virulence and
transmissibility are some aspects that would require further study
furthermore the importance of other members of the genus as important
nosocomial pathogens such as acinetobacter nosocomialis has been
increasingly recognized during the last few years

Computational Intelligence and Soft Computing
Applications in Healthcare Management Science
2020-03-06

an insightful text exploring health disparities in asian american
populations in the newly revised second edition of applied population
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health approaches for asian american communities a team of distinguished
public health experts delivers a groundbreaking resource providing an in
depth examination of the soical political economic and cultural forces
shaping asian american health today integrating up to date applied public
health research for assessing health interventions and programs relevant
to asian american communities and other groups that have been
historically marginalized this book highlights the different frameworks
research designs and other methodological considerations for reaching
asian american and other ethnic communities in the latest edition of the
book readers will find contextual explorations of the asian american
population in the united states as well as discussions of the measurement
of health and risk across the lifespan in asian american groups it also
includes new and updated case studies showcasing the application of
different frameworks and research designs methodological considerations
for reaching asian american and other vulnerable and underserved
communities examples of successful implementations of community
engagement and community based participatory research a valuable resource
for all levels of health professionals practitioners and community
advocates applied population health approaches for asian american
communities remains the leading reference for anyone conducting or
studying health disparities in asian american communities or other groups
that have been marginalized

Unraveling the Biology, Genetics, and
Host/Environmental Interactions of Acinetobacter
2020-08-19

side effects of drugs annual a worldwide yearly survey of new data in
adverse drug reactions volume 40 first published in 1977 and continually
published as a yearly update to the voluminous encyclopedia meyler s side
effects of drugs presents clinicians and medical investigators with a
reliable and critical survey of new data and trends in the area of
adverse drug reactions and interactions with an international team of
specialists contributing each year topics covered in this release include
central nervous system stimulants and drugs that suppress appetite
antidepressant drugs lithium drugs of abuse hypnotics and sedatives
antipsychotic drugs and much more provides a critical yearly survey of
the new data and trends regarding the side effects of drugs authored and
reviewed by worldwide pioneers in the clinical and practice sciences
presents an essential clinical on the side effects of drugs for
practitioners and healthcare professionals alike

Applied Population Health Approaches for Asian
American Communities 2022-10-27

offers proven strategies for advancing the care of the homeless elderly
filled with key insights and field tested knowledge this is a concise
hands on guide to how interdisciplinary team strategies can advance the
care of older homeless adults the book encompasses research evidence
education based initiatives and systems thinking and describes how to
implement promising health care outlooks for diverse elderly populations
in a variety of localities chapters address the many challenges to caring
for homeless individuals by integrating a team vision for adopting
transformation and geriatrics health care workforce education the book
provides an overview of population demographics and trends and discusses
specific medical psychological care challenges including the spread of
infectious diseases it covers the delivery of care to homeless patients
complex ethical and legal issues housing social economics family
disruption and abuse end of life considerations and political and policy
challenges with abundant case studies and discussions about successes and
failures in homeless geriatric health care the book provides a framework
for the joint efforts of social worker nurse mental health professional
physician and other health care professionals to provide optimal care for
older homeless populations key features presents the most current
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resources evidence and developments for interdisciplinary care of older
homeless populations written by an interprofessional health care
workforce with abundant clinical and academic experience in the field
focuses on implementing developing and adopting health care strategies to
provide for care of the frail homeless elderly includes case studies and
discussions of successes and failures addresses challenges barriers
resolutions and opportunities for homeless geriatric care

Side Effects of Drugs Annual 2018-10-31

value added biocomposites technology innovation and opportunity explores
advances in research processing manufacturing and novel applications of
biocomposites it describes the current market situation commercial
competition and societal and economic impacts and advantages of
substituting biocomposites for conventional composites including natural
fibers and bioplastics features discusses manufacturing and processing
procedures that focus on improving physical mechanical thermal electrical
chemical and biological properties and achieving required specifications
of downstream industries and customers analyzes the wide range of
available base materials and fillers of biocomposites and bioplastics in
terms of the strength and weaknesses of materials and economic potential
in the market displays special and unique properties of biocomposites in
different market sectors showcases the insight of expert scientists and
engineers with first hand experience working with biocomposites across
various industries covers environmental factors life cycle assessment and
waste recovery combining technical economic and environmental topics this
work provides researchers advanced students and industry professionals a
holistic overview of the value that biocomposites add across a variety of
engineering applications and how to balance research and development with
practical results

Homeless Older Populations 2018-03-28

through expanded intelligence the use of robotics has fundamentally
transformed a variety of fields including manufacturing aerospace
medicine social services and agriculture continued research on robotic
design is critical to solving various dynamic obstacles individuals
enterprises and humanity at large face on a daily basis robotic systems
concepts methodologies tools and applications is a vital reference source
that delves into the current issues methodologies and trends relating to
advanced robotic technology in the modern world highlighting a range of
topics such as mechatronics cybernetics and human computer interaction
this multi volume book is ideally designed for robotics engineers
mechanical engineers robotics technicians operators software engineers
designers programmers industry professionals researchers students
academicians and computer practitioners seeking current research on
developing innovative ideas for intelligent and autonomous robotics
systems

Value-Added Biocomposites 2021-09-06

knowledge intensive product realization implies embedded intelligence
meaning that if both theoretical and practical knowledge and
understanding of a subject is integrated into the design and production
processes of products this will significantly increase added value this
book presents papers accepted for the 9th swedish production symposium
sps2020 hosted by the school of engineering jönköping university sweden
and held online on 7 8 october 2020 because of restrictions due to the
corona virus pandemic the subtitle of the conference was knowledge
intensive product realization in co operation for future sustainable
competitiveness the book contains the 57 papers accepted for presentation
at the conference and these are divided into nine sections which reflect
the topics covered resource efficient production flexible production
virtual production development humans in production systems circular
production systems and maintenance integrated product and production
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development advanced and optimized components materials and manufacturing
digitalization for smart products and services and responsive and
efficient operations and supply chains in addition the book presents five
special sessions from the symposium development of changeable and
reconfigurable production systems smart production system design and
development supply chain relocation management of manufacturing
digitalization and additive manufacturing in the production system the
book will be of interest to all those working in the field of knowledge
intensive product realization

Robotic Systems: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications 2020-01-03

plants are frequently exposed to unfavorable and adverse environmental
conditions known as abiotic stressors these factors can include salinity
drought heat cold flooding heavy metals and uv radiation which pose
serious threats to the sustainability of crop yields since abiotic
stresses are major constraints for crop production finding the approaches
to enhance stress tolerance is crucial to increase crop production and
increase food security this book discusses approaches to enhance abiotic
stress tolerance in crop plants on a global scale plants scientists and
breeders will learn how to further mitigate plant responses and develop
new crop varieties for the changing climate

SPS2020 2020-12-24

this is an open access book this is the first annual conference of
islamic education organized by faculty of tarbiyah and teacher training
uin kiai haji achmad siddiq jember this conference is a forum held to
bring together various academics researchers lecturers and practitioners
especially in the scope of islamic education to discuss various
contemporary issues related to the development of the world of islamic
education in the era of global transformation this event can give you a
valuable opportunity to share ideas ideas research results theories and
various other contributions in the academic world it can also encourage
you to increase the network of collaborative relationships between
researchers and other writers to build partnerships

Approaches for Enhancing Abiotic Stress
Tolerance in Plants 2019-01-10

the volatility has been one of the cores of the financial theory research
in addition to the stock markets and the futures market are an important
part of modern financial markets forecast volatility of the stock market
and oil futures market is an important part of the theory of financial
markets research

Proceedings of the 1st Annual Conference of
Islamic Education (ACIE 2022) 2023-04-22

dr ming yuan wei currently holds a pending u s patent application
entitled systems and methods for high resolution imaging all other guest
editors have no other competing interests to declare with regards to the
topic subject

Forecasting the Volatility of Stock Market and
Oil Futures Market 2020-12-17

this book gathers the latest advances innovations and applications in the
field of computational engineering as presented by leading international
researchers and engineers at the 24th international conference on
computational experimental engineering and sciences icces held in tokyo
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japan on march 25 28 2019 icces covers all aspects of applied sciences
and engineering theoretical analytical computational and experimental
studies and solutions of problems in the physical chemical biological
mechanical electrical and mathematical sciences as such the book
discusses highly diverse topics including composites bioengineering
biomechanics geotechnical engineering offshore arctic engineering multi
scale multi physics fluid engineering structural integrity longevity
materials design simulation and computer modeling methods in engineering
the contributions which were selected by means of a rigorous
international peer review process highlight numerous exciting ideas that
will spur novel research directions and foster multidisciplinary
collaborations

Nanomedicine for Deep-Tissue High-Resolution
Bio-Imaging and Non-Invasive Therapy 2020-11-12

this book offers various soil and water treatment technologies due to
increasing global soil and water pollution in many countries the
management of contaminated land has matured and it is developing in many
others topics covered include chemical and ecological risk assessment of
contaminated sites phytomanagement of contaminants arsenic removal
selection and technology diffusion technologies and socio environmental
management post remediation long term management soil and groundwater
laws and regulations and trace element regulation limits in soil future
prospects of soil and groundwater remediation are critically discussed in
this book hence readers will learn to understand the future prospects of
soil and groundwater contaminants and remediation measures key features
discusses conventional and novel aspects of soil and groundwater
remediation technologies includes new monitoring sensing technologies for
soil and groundwater pollution features a case study of remediation of
contaminated sites in the old industrial ruhr area in germany highlights
soil washing soil flushing and stabilization solidification presents
information on emerging contaminants that exhibit new challenges this
book is designed for undergraduate and graduate courses and can be used
as a handbook for researchers policy makers and local governmental
institutes soil and groundwater remediation technologies a practical
guide is written by a team of leading global experts in the field

Computational and Experimental Simulations in
Engineering 2019-11-16

the book emphasizes the predictive models of big data genetic algorithm
and iot with a case study the book illustrates the predictive models with
integrated fuel consumption models for smart and safe traveling the text
is a coordinated amalgamation of research contributions and industrial
applications in the field of intelligent transportation systems the
advanced predictive models and research results were achieved with the
case studies deployed in real transportation environments features
provides a smart traffic congestion avoidance system with an integrated
fuel consumption model predicts traffic in short term and regular this is
illustrated with a case study efficient traffic light controller and
deviation system in accordance with the traffic scenario iot based
intelligent transport systems in a global perspective intelligent traffic
light control system and ambulance control system provides a predictive
framework that can handle the traffic on abnormal days such as weekends
festival holidays bunch of solutions and ideas for smart traffic
development in smart cities this book focuses on advanced predictive
models along with offering an efficient solution for smart traffic
management system this book will give a brief idea of the available
algorithms techniques of big data iot and genetic algorithm and guides in
developing a solution for smart city applications this book will be a
complete framework for its domain with the advanced concepts of big data
analytics genetic algorithm and iot this book is primarily aimed at it
professionals undergraduates graduates and researchers in the area of
computer science and information technology will also find this book
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useful

Soil and Groundwater Remediation Technologies
2020-03-23

big data gathered together and re analysed can be used to form endless
variations of our persons so called data doubles whilst never a precise
portrayal of who we are they unarguably contain glimpses of details about
us that when deployed into various routines such as management policing
and advertising can affect us in many ways how are we to deal with big
data when is it beneficial to us when is it harmful how might we regulate
it offering careful and critical analyses this timely volume aims to
broaden well informed unprejudiced discourse focusing on the tenets of
big data the politics of governance and regulation and big data practices
performance and resistance an interdisciplinary volume the politics of
big data will appeal to undergraduate and postgraduate students as well
as postdoctoral and senior researchers interested in fields such as
technology politics and surveillance

Nonferrous Nanomaterials & Composites for Energy
Storage and Conversion 2019-08-29

this comprehensive book provides a framework for healthcare providers
working with the dual challenges and opportunities presented by the
intersection of mental health and technology technology and adolescent
mental health provides recent evidence based approaches that are
applicable to clinical practice and adolescent care with each chapter
including a patient case illustrating key components of the chapter
contents early chapters address the epidemiology of mental health while
the second section of the book deals with how both offline and online
worlds affect mental health presenting both positive and negative
outcomes and focusing on special populations of at risk adolescents the
third section of the book focuses on technology uses for observation
diagnosis or screening for mental health conditions the final section
highlights promising future approaches to technology and tools for
improving intervention and treatment for mental health concerns and
illnesses this book will be a key resource for pediatricians family
physicians internal medicine providers adolescent medicine and psychiatry
specialists psychologists social workers as well as any other healthcare
providers working with adolescents and mental health care

Advanced Intelligent Predictive Models for Urban
Transportation 2022-03-28

in this book a series of granular algorithms are proposed a nature
inspired granular algorithm based on newtonian gravitational forces is
proposed a series of methods for the formation of higher type information
granules represented by interval type 2 fuzzy sets are also shown via
multiple approaches such as coefficient of variation principle of
justifiable granularity uncertainty based information concept and
numerical evidence based and a fuzzy granular application comparison is
given as to demonstrate the differences in how uncertainty affects the
performance of fuzzy information granules

The Politics and Policies of Big Data 2018-05-08

drug repositioning is the process of identifying new indications for
existing drugs at present the conventional de novo drug discovery process
requires an average of about 14 years and us 2 5 billion to approve and
launch a drug drug repositioning can reduce the time and cost of this
process because it takes advantage of drugs already in clinical use for
other indications or drugs that have cleared phase i safety trials but
have failed to show efficacy in the intended diseases historically drug
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repositioning has been realized through serendipitous clinical
observations or improved understanding of disease mechanisms however
recent technological advances have enabled a more systematic approach to
drug repositioning this ebook collects 16 articles from 112 authors
providing readers with current advances and future perspectives of drug
repositioning

Technology and Adolescent Mental Health
2018-03-01

this book provides a comprehensive introduction to artificial hearts
summarizing the latest advances in basic technologies design evaluation
and management featuring 11 chapters it discusses the origins of the
artificial heart the mechanisms of heart failure and the principles of
artificial heart technologies further it offers an overview of rotary
pumps and volume displacement pumps and addresses total artificial hearts
lastly the book covers evaluation selection therapy management challenges
and the latest innovations given its scope it is a valuable resource for
researchers and technicians in the area of biomedical engineering as well
as surgeons

Type-2 Fuzzy Granular Models 2016-08-26

this issue of surgical pathology clinics edited by dr laura c collins
will focus on breast pathology topics include but are not limited to core
needle biopsy of the breast mucinous lesions of the breast pragmatic
approach to fibroepithelial lesions lymph node inclusions differential
diagnosis of benign spindle cell lesions of the breast ancillary
prognostic and predictive testing in breast cancer lesions of the low
grade breast neoplasia pathway genotype phenotype correlation in breast
neoplasia lobular carcinoma in situ and processing and reporting of
breast specimens in the neoadjuvant setting

Textbook of Psychiatric Administration and
Leadership, Third Edition 2022-12-15

handbook of sleep research volume 30 provides a comprehensive review of
the current status of the neuroscience of sleep research it begins with
an overview of the neural hormonal and genetic mechanisms of sleep and
wake regulation before outlining the various proposed functions of sleep
and the role it plays in plasticity and in learning and memory finally
the book discusses disorders of sleep and waking covering both lifestyle
factors that cause disrupted sleep and psychiatric and neurological
conditions that contribute to disorders emphasizes a comparative and
multidisciplinary approach to the topic of sleep covers the neurobiology
and physiology of sleep stages mechanisms of waking and dreaming
discusses in detail the proposed functions of sleep from health and rest
to memory consolidation and synaptic plasticity examines the current
state of research in mammalian and non mammalian species ranging from
primates to invertebrates

The Uganda Gazette 2017-12

this ebook provides a comprehensive treatise on modern biomechatronic
systems centred around human applications a particular emphsis is given
to exoskeleton designs for assistance and training with advanced
interfaces in human machine interaction some of these designs are
validated with experimental results which the reader will find very
informative as building blocks for designing such systems this ebook will
be ideally suited to those researching in biomechatronic area with bio
feedback applications or those who are involved in high end research on
man machine interfaces this may also serve as a textbook for
biomechatronic design at post graduate level
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Drug Repositioning: Current Advances and Future
Perspectives 2019-01-11

książka ta ukazuje również postęp osiągnięty w ostatnich 10 latach w
gromadzeniu danych dotyczących dobrobytu indywidualnego i społecznego
oraz w wykorzystaniu tych danych w polityce społeczno ekonomicznej

Artificial Hearts 2020-08-27

a multidisciplinary update on continental plate tectonics and plate
boundary discontinuities understanding the origin and evolution of the
continental crust continues to challenge earth scientists lithospheric
discontinuities offers a multidisciplinary review of fine scale layering
within the continental lithosphere to aid the interpretation of geologic
layers once earth scientists can accurately decipher the history internal
dynamics and evolution of the continental lithosphere we will have a
clearer understanding of how the crust formed how plate tectonics began
and how our continents became habitable volume highlights theories and
observations of the current state of tectonic boundaries and
discontinuities contributions on field observations laboratory
experiments and geodynamic predictions from leading experts in the field
mantle fabrics in response to various mantle deformation processes
insights on fluid distribution using geophysical observations and thermal
and viscosity constraints from dynamic modeling discontinuities
associated with lithosphere and lithosphere asthenosphere boundary an
integrated study of the evolving physical and chemical processes
associated with lithosphere asthenosphere interaction written for
academic and researchgeoscientists particularly in the field of
tectonophysics geophysicists geodynamics seismology structural geology
environmental geology and geoengineering lithospheric discontinuities is
a valuable resource that sheds light on the origin and evolution of plate
interaction processes

Neuromanagement and Neuromarketing 2022-10-18

this book gathers selected papers from the hong kong association for
educational communications and technology 2019 international conference
on the theme of shaping the future of education communication and
technology it contributes to a scholarly discussion that looks beyond
what future media and technology can offer for education and reflects on
best practices and lessons learned from applying new media and technology
in a wide range of fields scholars from educational technology
communication and higher education share their research work in various
formats such as empirical research best practice case studies literature
reviews etc the topics of the papers are divided into four main areas
including curriculum pedagogy and instructional design teaching and
learning experiences with technology online learning and open education
resources and communication and media the book s unique quality is its
combination of perspectives and research work on communication education
and technology thus it will encourage an interdisciplinary discourse and
exchange concerning communication new media and educational practices

Increasing Importance of Patients-generated Real
World Data for Healthcare Policy Decisions About
Medicinal Products 2022-05-03

Breast Pathology, An Issue of Surgical Pathology
Clinics 2018-02-09
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Handbook of Sleep Research 2019-06-21

Biomechatronics: Harmonizing Mechatronic Systems
with Human Beings 2019-02-05

The effects of climate change and anthropogenic
activities on patterns, structures and functions
of terrestrial ecosystems 2023-10-31

Tumor Microenvironment Signaling Networks in
Pathophysiology and Therapeutics 2022-10-19

Poza PKB. Mierzmy To Co Ma Znaczenie Dla Rozwoju
Społeczno Gospodarczego 2019-10-17

Lithospheric Discontinuities 2018-10-24

Shaping the Future of Education, Communication
and Technology 2019-04-30
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